
Upcoming
Important Dates

May 7: PTO Meeting

May 9:  Art Show 5:30-7
  and 4th grade musical @ 6

May 16: Field Day @ 1:30

May 17: Field Day (Rain Date)

May 20: Discovery Day and 3rd/
  4th grade variety show

May 21:  PBIS Assembly and 
  Movie 

May 22: Supergames

May 23: Last Day of School, 4th
  Grade Clap Out, Report Cards
  sent home with students  

Dear Souders Parents:

In an effort to simplify the logistics of running field day, we have decided to 
change the format for participation.  Students will continue to learn the 
specific skills related to track and field during physical education class.  The 
difference this year is that all students will be qualifying during class.  The 
fastest timed students within each kindergarten, first, second, third and fourth 
grade classes will then participate in a school-wide event for "field day" on 
May 17. The events will begin at 1:30. Awards will still be given to every 
student who qualifies to run in the event.  Parents are welcome to attend the 
finals.  We will not need parent volunteers this year..

Mr. Hefner

Quote of the Week: 
"We often decide that an outcome is 
extremely unlikely or impossible, 
because we are unable to imagine 
any chain of events that could cause 
it to occur." Amos Tversky

May 3,  2019

In an effort to protect student privacy and better 
communicate with our families, next year’s class 
lists and transportation information will be 
shared directly with parents instead of being 
posted on the school’s front doors. This 
information will be available through your child’s 
PowerSchool account prior to the start of the 
school year. 

Kindergarten class lists will be posted on August 
16.

Please contact our  office with any questions or 
to update that information. 

Are you looking for a way that you can make a 
positive impact in Big Walnut Schools?  The 
district is in high need of substitute custodians 
and bus drivers.  If interested, please visit the job 
postings at 
www.bwls.net/EmploymentOpportunities.aspx.

Training will be provided to all substitutes - 
potential drivers will receive all training necessary 
to meet licensing requirements for drivers.  If you 
have any questions, please contact Ron McClure 
at 740-965-8967.

Attention 4th Grade 
Parents, please join 

us for an 
informational 

meeting on Tuesday, 
May 14th from 6-7pm 

at BWI. 

3rd grade students representing Hylen Souders at 
recorder concert. 

https://impactflow.com/event/presented-by-big-walnut-local-schools-10294
http://www.bwls.net/EmploymentOpportunities.aspx

